
 

 
December 21, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians,  
 
This letter is to inform you that the Washington Township School District will be continuing with all remote learning until 
January 10, 2021.   We are planning to return to in-person learning on Monday, January 11, 2020 provided we can do so 
safely.    
 
The decision to continue with all remote learning is based on the high COVID-19 activity levels in the region, which are 
expected to continue through the holiday season.  This decision, while challenging, will provide our students with a 
consistent learning model and allow staff & students to quarantine following the holiday break.    
 
As a reminder, all families will be able to pick up student breakfast and lunch meals on the following schedule during the 
remote learning period: 
 

• December 28th (8:00am – 9:30am) @ Warren Hills.  Please contact: brandtb@warrenhills.org in advance, to 
provide your name and the number of students you are picking up meals for.   
 

• January 4th (12:00pm – 1:30pm) @ Brass Castle School 
 

• If your family is unable to make it to Brass Castle School to pick up meals at the designated times, please contact 
your child’s school for assistance.   
 

As always, thank you for your support and understanding during this trying time. If the district can be of assistance, please 
do not hesitate to contact us.  I wish you and your families a safe and holiday season.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Keith T. Neuhs 
Superintendent  
Washington Township School District 
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